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﻿Is the county proposing undeveloped or under developed campsites in rural or residential areas for transients to stay
on a permanent basis ?

Would this be in competition with private and state owned trailer parks and camp
grounds at county the taxpayers expense ?

Is the county going to create a whole new staff to, manage, police, clean, dispose of garbage, and protect against
wildfire which will surely be a threat ?

What will the cost of this be to the county can’t even afford to maintain the county roads ?

The state is the largest landholder along our coast and already has a number of campgrounds similar to these that
they maintain, and are in the business of recreation and camping. They are fully staffed to maintain campsites and
have the land to provide more if needed. Why would the county ever consider going into competition with
them ?

I am adding my voice to my neighbors and friends who think this a very bad idea and certainly would not want a
transient camp in their neighborhood.

Respectfully, David Hautala

Sent from my iPad
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